
News from Mrs Hey 
On Tuesday we held elections for school captains. We were privileged to hear the speeches of 16 Year 6 
candidates who nominated for the position. I was proud of each student for their mature understanding 
of leadership and the qualities required of a good leader. Part of putting yourself out there for positions 
such as this is coping with disappointment and I would like to commend all the nominees for the way they 
congratulated their peers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elections for House Captains will be held next week. Siblings should be in the same house colour, so 
please notify the office if this is not the case. All Year 6 leaders will be presented with their badges at our 
opening school Mass on 21st February at Holy Spirit Church. Parents are welcome to attend this special 
occasion. 

We welcomed our beautiful new Kinder students on Monday and they have settled in really well. A                      
special welcome to the families who are new to Trinity. We hope your time here will be wonderful. 

Have a wonderful week. 
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Attendance 
Please avoid, wherever possible, making appointments during school time that require your 
child to miss school. Regular and punctual attendance is essential to success. This year there will 
be an increased focus on attendance. Each fortnight I will continue to publish the attendance 
data with the goal of achieving at least 90% attendance school wide. So far this year our              
attendance is 87.7%. 

Mobile Phones 
Students who bring mobile phones to 
school are required to sign them in to 
the office each morning upon arrival to 
school and collect them from the office 
as they leave. This also applies to apple 
watch devices. Thank you for                                
reminding your children of this. 

OPAL Card 
If your child catches a bus, please                       

remind them to tap on and off using 

their OPAL card every time as this data 

is used to inform bus routes and                  

numbers.  

Second Hand Uniform 
If you have items of school clothing that are in good, 

clean condition, you are welcome to donate them to 

the school and we will add them to the collection. 

You are welcome to come into the office at any time 

to purchase items of second hand clothing at very 

reasonable prices. Most items are only $2. 

 

Communication with 

teachers 
Emails, seesaw and skoolbag are great 
communication tools that help us stay 
connected. Please understand that 
teachers may not be able to respond 
immediately to these messages when 
they are teaching or have other duties, 
however will endeavor to respond as 
soon as possible. If there is something 
urgent, please contact the school 
office. Teachers are not expected to 
respond to emails or messages outside 
of work hours. Thank you for your                     
understanding in this.  

‘NUT AWARE’ School 

We have several children at Trinity who have severe 
allergies to nut products and therefore we request 
that parents do not send any food with nuts to 
school. Thank you for your support. 

Parent Information Evening 

On Monday 10th February, there will be an                                    
opportunity to meet with your child’s teacher to 
find out about the routines and plans for the year. 
All parents are invited to a whole school Information 
session in the hall at 6.00pm. This session will                          
primarily be about a new initiative to encourage 
reading at home. At 6.30pm parents can then go to 
their child’s classroom for a meeting with the     
teacher. This session will be repeated at 7.15pm for 
those who have more than one child.  



What’s happening at Trinity 

Upcoming 2020 Dates   

Monday 10th February 
Meet the teacher sessions starting in the hall at 6pm                             
followed by classroom sessions at 6.30pm and repeated at 
7.15pm  

Tuesday 18th February Nepean Zone Swimming Carnival 

Friday 21st February Opening school Mass at 10:30am Holy Spirit Church 

FEBRUARY BIRTHDAYS 
 

Thursday 
STARTING 27th FEBRUARY, 2020 

A note from the                       

canteen: 

Please know that the 

canteen still accepts      

traditional paper bag 

lunch   orders over the 

counter and cash during 

recess and lunch. 

 

Our first Mamre meeting for 

the year will be on Monday 9th March at 
6.30pm. The Mamre meeting is for parents to come 
along and be involved in the school in various ways. 
We have a number of fun social and fundraising 
events that can only happen with the help of parents 
and we are always looking for new ideas and                             
volunteers. At the Term 1 meeting we will discuss 
Mothers’ Day and the Bush Dance. 










